
Notice 
Power Suspension Arrangement 

for Periodic Inspection, Testing and Certification (PITC) Work 
 
 
1. In order to ensure the personal safety of the electrical workers and avoid the disruption of building 

power supply in the event of an electrical accident, the power company’s electricity supply should 
first be cut off before carrying out PITC work on the main switchboard connected to the power 
company’s transformer.   

 
2. For WR2 submission involving the above-mentioned main switchboard on or after 1 December 

2011, the power company’s receipt for temporary disconnection of electricity supply shall also be 
submitted for our vetting.  

 
3. Furthermore, the Registered Electrical Contractor should also closely collaborate with the building 

owners, Incorporated Owners and property management companies to work out the power 
suspension arrangement and temporary measures that meet the building operational needs in 
order to minimise the disturbance to the building users resulting from the PITC work. 

 
 

For enquiries, please call our hotlines at 2808 3812 (office hours) or 1823 (non-office hours).  
 
 
 

Electricity Legislation Division,  
Electrical and Mechanical Services Department 
11 July 2011 


